
Dear Madam,
We would like to lodge an objection to the above DA, Lot B DP 306034 (the dark gray tile roof 
property in foreground of attached photos) - based on the proposed developments future 
obstruction to our views.
The photos below don’t really do justice to the current vista, however by adding one level it will 
effectively wipe out this view and leave us with the view of the addition. 
We also realise that the closing date was 7 April however I was traveling on business in SA 
and we only had about 3 weeks to respond. 
Thank you for your consideration, photos of potential affected view attached. 
Yours sincerely 
Peter Scrivener 
Apartment 3, 60 Fairlight Street, Fairlight. 

Sent: 17/04/2021 6:57:29 PM
Subject: DA2021/0198 Attn Penny Wood



M





Sent from my iPhone
Disclaimer: This email contains information which may be privileged, confidential, proprietary, trade secret and/or 
otherwise legally protected. If you are not the intended recipient, please do not distribute this email. Instead, please delete 
this email from your system, and notify us that you received it in error. No waiver of any applicable privileges or legal 
protections is intended, nothing herein shall constitute such a waiver, and all rights are reserved.


